
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

English – This week we have finished our innovated ‘Sand Horse’ stories which we shared with the Year 2s. We have then 
started our new unit of Poetry. We will explore poems, identify the structure and rhyming within a poem and finish by writing 
our own poem about where we live.   
Maths – This week we completed our money learning journey and have begun learning about time! Next, we will understand 
Roman numerals, tell the time to one minute, read digital clocks, use a given duration to find start and end times before 
solving problems with time.  
Wider Curriculum –  In D.T, we applied our learning of seasonal fruit to make a seasonal tart. The children learnt about different 
cutting techniques, hygiene, kitchen safety, and assembling a tart together. In our school kitchen we then prepped the food before 
adding it to our puff pastry. We were very pleased with our yummy tarts! In Science, we have been busy carrying out experiments 
on what plants need to survive.  In PSHE, we have been learning about relationships and how to deal with conflict.  

Shining Stars  

 

Year 3 News 
Friday 16th May 2025 

• In English, we will be developing our poetry skills and writing 
our own poems.  

• In Maths, we will be learning about time. 

• In DT, we will be using clay to sculpture birds and paint them. 
We are also starting work on our sculpture for the RCS - a 
large model lion! 

• In Science, we are continuing to investigate the effects of 

water on plants and how plants reproduce. 

• In PE, we will be continuing with track athletics and rounders. 

PE Kit – Please make sure your child comes into school in 
full PE kit on a Tuesday.  
Reading Books – Reading and Library book changeover is 
a Thursday. Please can books and reading records be 
brought in on this day.  
Summer Term – Please ensure your child comes to school 
with a drinks bottle, a sun hat and sun cream applied.  
Sports Day – Year 3/ 4 Sports Day is Thursday 19th June  
9:15am. We are asking for children to come in on this day 
in their house team colours. 
 

3B – Jonathan Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values, being creative 
(Week 1), and being enthusiastic (Week 2). Special 
congratulations to Maddie and Deano for the Head 
Teacher awards.  
  
3B – Carly, Harlow, Iris and George  
  
3W – Monty, Noah R, Kayden and Maggie  

Contact details of the Year 3 team 
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